

Holdenville Public Schools

(405) 379-5483 • 210 Grimes, Holdenville, OK 74848 • Randy Davenport, Superintendent

September 9, 2022

Virtual/Distance Learning Days

Dear Holdenville Students, Parents, Staff and Community;

Holdenville Public Schools will be virtual/distance learning September 16, 2022 and October 7, 2022. These days will allow the district the capabilities to ensure we are prepared for any upcoming bad weather days or illness days for the upcoming winter season of the school year. All staff will be on site to assist during these two days of virtual/distance learning. The district will provide devices by checking them out to those students who need them. If devices are checked out to a student, the student is responsible for that particular device.

Teachers will be in communications with their classes in the upcoming days about how each class will be administered during these virtual/distance days.

Lunches may be picked up at Thomas and Reed school cafeterias between 11:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. only.

The district is continuing to make improvements in our technology capabilities for the best learning experience for our students. These days are vital to the district to ensure success in case of any reasons for being out of school for an extended period of time.

Thank you for your support of Holdenville Schools!

Randy Davenport
Superintendent of Schools